
From:   Seaver, David 
Sent:   Tuesday, December 23, 2008 8:20 AM 
Subject:   Michael Creel  

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing in response to an e-mail I recently received from Michael Creel concerning an 
assertion made against him to XXXXXX.  I have reason to believe that the assertion was 
made by an individual I am currently prosecuting for felony theft named Julian Cauvin.   

The charges against Cauvin are proceeding in King County Superior Court, in Seattle, 
Washington.  Cauvin has demonstrated a pattern of attempting to harass witnesses that the 
State intends to call against him and I believe that he may be behind the latest effort 
involving Mr. Creel. 

Mr. Creel is not under investigation by the Bellevue, Washington, police department.  That 
agency received a complaint from Cauvin, and determined it to be baseless. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly any time at (206) 296-9070 
or by e-mail at david.seaver@kingcounty.gov .   

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  
David Seaver  
Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney  
Complex Prosecutions and Investigations Division 
Office of the King County Prosecuting Attorney  
(206) 296-9070  
david.seaver@kingcounty.gov  

Mr. Seaver supplies letter for Mr. Creel denying Mr. Creel is under investigation.  Although witness admits burglary and 
stealing items.    Also prosecutor  David Seavers office ignors $150,000 lien and Fraudulent Durable Power of Attorney
Created by Michael Creel.    COVER UP for WHITE MAN MICHAEL CREEL.

Police Cover up for Mr. Creel......?
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